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Die Masterstudierenden des Studienjahr 2019/20 im top modern ausgestatteten
ZEISS Vision Beratungsstudio

25 highly motivated Master students from seven nations - from Germany, Italy, Colom­

bia, Switzerland, Slovenia, Austria and Thailand - are studying in the occupational year

2019/20 in the part-time master's programM.Sc. Vision Science and Business (Opto­

metry)

at Aalen University. On Friday, September 27, 2019, the Vision Therapy module began

with two professors from the College of Optometry at Pacific University, Forest Grove,

OR, USA. Program Director, Prof. Dr. Anna Nagl, showed the master students together

with the US-American Professors and the staff of the degree programAugenoptik/Op­

tometrie

the most modern ZEISS VISUFIT 1000

ZEISS Vision Beratungsstudio
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